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Excellency, 

 

I have the honor to refer to your letter dated 20 September 2021 in relation to the 

Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to be conducted at the 2022 High-Level Political 

Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF).  

 

We appreciate your efforts to encourage more Member States to present their 

reviews and duly welcome the opportunity to present our reviews for the second time. It 

will be an opportunity for us to share our experience in integrating the SDGs with our 

national development plan as well as highlight the successes from our developmental 

efforts and the concurrent challenges that I believe will resonate with the experiences of 

the developing world.  

 

We look forward to working with your team as we prepare our presentation for the 

2022 session of the HLPF. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

  
 
 

 

 

                                                           Taye Atske-Selassie Amde 
                                                                        Ambassador 
                                                               Permanent Representative 
 
 
H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile 
President of the Economic and Social Council 
New York 
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